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Web Design 2006-12-15
simply the best introduction to all aspects of the design and
development of successful sites as the world wide has matured the need
for high quality education in all aspects of design has become widely
acknowledged this book is a core text for undergraduate and masters
courses that provides a complete introduction to every aspect of the
building of pages and sites a complete understanding of the basics of
all aspects of design is essential to the development of good practice
starting from a review of experiences the text provides a deep and
thorough introduction to technology markup stylesheets graphics
animation and embedded video client side scripting applications
usability accessibility page design and site design at all times the
focus remains on good practice underpinned by sound principles in the
context of the real world wide full coverage of the essential
technologies is provided http xhtml css javascript and the dom and the
use of standards is emphasized throughout as an essential part of the
authors forward looking approach some elementary programming knowledge
is required for use of this text suitable for course use or self study
this comprehensive introduction represents a complete overview of the
practice of design providing clear summaries and a wealth of exercises
and short practical assignments as well as a valuable survey of the most
popular software tools used in design an extensive glossary and a wide
rage of other supplementary material are provided on the supporting site

Foundations of Web Design 2013-08-08
if you are a beginner who needs a solid grounding in the best practices
for creating websites this book is for you written by innovative
curriculum developer and university web instructor thomas michaud this
book provides an accessible yet comprehensive look at web design and
front end coding covering html css design principles and more you ll
learn html semantics structure and validation and how to separate
content from design using css levels 1 2 and 3 online videos and code
examples let you follow along and practice with the code some of the
other things you ll learn about include text elements links objects and
tables using the box model for background images padding borders and
margins fixed vs liquid page layout choosing between different
navigation models creating and styling forms interactive design with
javascript and jquery foundations of design is an indispensable resource
to quickly take you from sketching to coding

Introduction To Web Design, Student Edition
2010-01-04
the hybrid model allows for both print and digital components to be used
in the classroom the print student edition teaches the core design
concepts and the online student manual allows students to apply design
skills to real life the application specific c projects provide step by
step instruction while the portfolio projects allow students to apply
and extend what they learn program works seamlessly with multiple adobe
software applications the student edition provides core design concepts
the online student manuals provide step by step instruction and projects
and allow teachers to update their applications without purchasing new
textbooks academic career and 21st century skills are integrated
throughout the program includes print student edition



A Complete Introduction to the World of Web
Design 2004-11-23
a complete introduction to the world of design a visual approach is a
book aimed particularly at beginners who want to learn web designing
step by step however it won t fail to enthrall even the somewhat more
advanced user or even the expert by supplementing or refining their
knowledge to accommodate this versatility this book is divided into two
sections the first one focuses on teaching you how to use html to create
your own web pages and the second one covers somewhat more advanced
topics such as javascript search engine optimisation designing logos and
titles faqs and much more furthermore this book s intended audience also
encompasses educators teachers and instructors at schools universities
and other technical institutions who are looking for a book on web
design to complement their course material or to serve as a main course
book a student interested in web design will also find it to be a useful
addition to his reference library

Introduction to Web Interaction Design 2018
focuses on web design as an interactive visual medium covering
principles of design such as color interactivity type and text visual
hierarchy and ui as this is a book about web design there also needs to
be coverage on the basics of web development one needs to know to create
a web page covering programming languages html css javascript java and
php this book balances the two to help students in introduction to
interactive design courses understand the principles of designing for
the web and be able to put them to use this book features guidelines for
designing for different technologies the web mobile tablets tv end of
chapter exercises in chapter tasks and a companion website featuring
code snippets and interactive exercises provided by publisher

An Introduction to Web Design and Programming
2004
an introductory text to design and programming that offers a
comprehensive overview of the techniques programs and applications
related to page design and programming with activities and exercises to
supplement the text

Home Page 1997
a description of pages discusses their uses and describes how to design
one

Digital Design for Print and Web 2011-09-19
the all inclusive guide from theory to practice for print and design any
well conceived print or design features the dynamic interplay between
visual artistry and technical skill it becomes important therefore for
the designer to cultivate an aesthetic eye as well as develop a high
degree of computer savvy by combining basic theory with hands on
technique digital design for print and takes the unique approach of
uniting two subjects traditionally approached separately into one
complete volume as a result you will gain a clearer understanding of the



entire creative process from project management to working with graphics
to designing for print and ultimately the in this book you ll find full
color text and illustrated step by step instruction supported by more
than 75 video tutorials coverage of professional software including the
adobe creative suite a wide variety of inspirational images from well
known designers online full length project assignments from entry level
to advanced an ideal resource for design students or practitioners
digital design for print and will show you to how to create more
effectively and guide you on the path toward digital design mastery

Introduction to Web Development Using HTML 5
2013-05
filled with thousands of real world examples this text introduces
development to first time developers covers all aspects of webpage
design provides detailed coverage of webpage formatting using css
presents the use of javascript and jquery to automate webpages presents
the html 5 canvas that developers can use to display charts graphs and
more within a page covers drag and drop processing introduces location
aware applications and teaches users how to use asynchronous programming
to achieve multitasking within a webpage html 5 allows developers not
only to build pages for the world wide but also to build pages for
mobile devices and tablet pcs the book starts with an introduction to
standard html and its use in creating traditional websites within this
context it then teaches developers how to format and style their pages
using cascading style sheets css and how to automate pages using
javascript and jquery

Web Design 2007-11-30
思い通りに 伝わる 伝える ための デザイン基礎講座 マーケティングフレームワークの 正しい 使い方 第1特集 思い通りに 伝わる 伝える ため
の デザイン基礎講座 introduction ui uxの基本 5つのルール ui uxの基本概念を uiデザイン uxデザイン 情報設計 イ
ンタラクションデザイン uxライティング といった 5つのルール で解説します 第1特集 デザイン基礎講座 デザインの基礎を知っているだけで 伝
わり方や伝え方は変わります 本特集では レイアウト 色 文字 の基本を押さえた上で webデザイン の大事な考え方をはじめ ビジネスで多用する
資料作成 など 幅広い内容のデザインについて解説を行っています なんとなく や 雰囲気 ではなく 再現性のある確かなコミュニケーションを図ること
それこそが webビジネスのクオリティを高める第一歩かもしれません part1 デザインの基礎 レイアウト 文字 色の基本原則を押さえる レイア
ウトの基本原則を理解する 情報の整理と差別化 デザインに必要な４つの原則 レイアウトの規則性 etc 配色の基本原則を理解する 色の性質と選び方
イメージと色 書体の基本を理解する 書体の種類と選び方 文字組みの重要性 part2 webサイトのデザイン 心地よいユーザー体験のためのデザイ
ン 見せる情報と隠す情報 アコーディオンで開閉 長いものは続きを隠す カルーセルでスライド etc 適した動きの可変レイアウト デザインに合った
変化に 安定したソリッドレイアウト 柔軟なリキッドレイアウト etc 普通 の文字サイズ 基準となる文字サイズと行間 google 検索
やnoteを参考に リンクの有無を明確に 誰もがリンクだとわかる表現 画像や動画を快適に表示する 画像の基本的なフォーマット 次世代型の画像フォー
マット 動画フォーマットの使い分け アニメーションが活きる場面 動かす効果と役割 変化の過程を見せる アイコン画像の活用 情報をアイコンで表現
webデザインの味方となる便利サイト8選 part3 ビジネスのデザイン 装飾的ではなく機能的なデザインのポイント 資料や企画書の見せ方 サブ要
素はグレーで表現 図は線の囲みを少なく etc グラフやチャートのデザイン 吹き出しでグラフ内を説明 流れを視覚化する etc チラシ ペラもの
のデザイン ここぞ という文字は丁寧に処理 アイコンで直感的に etc 特別企画 非デザイナーのためのデザインオーダー術 コラム 商品の魅力を引
き出す ためのスマホ写真の心得と撮影の基本 非デザイナーが重視すべきビジネス文書のデザイン視点 第2特集 使わない からはじめる マーケティング
フレームワークの 正しい 使い方 監修 トライバルメディアハウス 池田紀行さん どうもフレームワークを上手く使いこなせない 使っている場面に居合
わせてもイマイチ納得できない これが本企画の始まりでした そこで思い切って トライバルメディアハウスの池田紀行さんにぶつけてみたところ 返ってき
たのは 最初からフレームワークを使わない とのお言葉 え それってどういうこと からスタートするこの話 きっとフレームワークを使いこなすための考
え方が変わると思います マーケティングにおいてフレームワークは正解への近道か 独自のフレームワークを開発する背景とその利点 使わない からはじま
る独学ステップ フレームワーク活用度を高める反復トレーニング 連載 personalization x オムニチャネル 文章力を上げる鉄板ルール
どうする要件定義 ecサイト業界研究 ど根性ディレクション道 データのミカタ 知的財産権にまつわるエトセトラ コラム デザイン

Web Designing 2024年2月号 2023-12-18
introduction to design using dreamweaver provides students with step by



step activities that teach the skills needed to plan and create sites
for use with dreamweaver mx mx 2004 and 8 includes information about
design principles and activities that involve flash and fireworks
application skills

Introduction To Web Design, Using Dreamweaver,
Student Edition 2006-01-03
this book provides an understanding of the principles of artistic design
as they relate to the web followed by the application of those design
principles using adobe dreamweaver and resulting in the ability to
create effective websites tailored to users of either cs3 cs4 or the
latest version of dreamweaver cs5 each chapter is comprised of three
sections new concepts reinforcing your knowledge through projects and
exercises and a build your own website section designed to offer the
reader the opportunity to build their own website using the concepts
from each chapter by the end of the book the reader will have their very
own website the book starts with an introduction to the principles of
design unique to the web and then progresses to the incorporation of
those principles into adobe dreamweaver for aesthetically pleasing web
design in fact several chapters of this four color heavily illustrated
text are devoted to web design from an artist s perspective the author
discusses understanding the psychological influence of colors web
typography and the voice of type the principles of design as they relate
to the web and how to maximize the potential of the graphic programs the
readers are already familiar with to create effective graphics creative
navigation and more this text brings the reader through the design stage
from initial concept to graphic preparation followed by the importing of
graphics or whole pages into dreamweaver for building the site and
uploading it to the internet although no programming knowledge is
required a chapter on html and other web programming fundamentals is
included a cd rom with images sample web pages and more accompanies the
book an instructor s resource kit is available upon adoption as a text

Artistic Web Design Using Adobe® Dreamweaver and
Photoshop: An Introduction 2010-10-01
this book focuses on the essentials to web design and web programming by
using the two web development languages html and css are two very
powerful languages that are used in sync to make the best and most
popular webpages on the world wide web html hypertext markup language is
used to serve as the foundation and layout for a webpage and css will
bring a personalized feel to make your webpages stand out for news
updates and business inquiries you can contact me by email or on
facebook by clicking the link below email dontaegrose aol comfacebook
facebook com dontaegrose

Introduction to Web Design 2017-07-22
glencoe s introduction to design using microsoft frontpage provides
students with step by step activities that teach the skills needed to
plan and create sites the text explains the core principles of good
design and illustrates how to develop sites that are informative
visually appealing and easy to navigate



Introduction to Web Design, Using Microsoft
FrontPage, Student Edition 2004-03-09
the essential guide to html5 and css3 design has been fully revised from
its critically acclaimed first edition and updated to include all of the
new features and best practices of html5 and css3 this book reveals all
you ll need to design great web sites that are standards compliant
usable and aesthetically pleasing but it won t overwhelm you with waffle
theory or obscure details you will find the essential guide to html5 and
css3 design invaluable at any stage of your career with its mixture of
practical tutorials and reference material beginners will quickly pick
up the basics while more experienced web designers and developers will
keep returning to the book again and again to read up on techniques they
may not have used for a while or to look up properties attributes and
other details this book is destined to become a close friend adopting a
permanent place on your desk the essential guide to html5 and css3
design starts off with a brief introduction to the web and web design
before diving straight in to html5 and css3 basics reusing code and
other best practices you can adopt the book then focuses on the most
important areas of a successful web site typography images navigation
tables layouts forms and feedback including ready made php scripts and
browser quirks hacks and bugs the essential guide to html5 and css3
design is completely up to date covering support of the newest standards
in all the latest browsers including ie 9 and firefox 4 the last chapter
of the book provides several case studies to dissect and learn from
including all the most popular web site archetypes a blog a store front
a corporate home page and an online gallery you ll also appreciate
several detailed reference appendices covering css html color references
entities and more any details you need to look up will be close at hand

The Essential Guide to HTML5 and CSS3 Web Design
2012-09-07
a guide to creating a site that explains how to use the microsoft
frontpage 2000 program to build and maintain sites on the internet

Introduction to Responsive Web Design 2022
get up to speed on the newest technologies tools and possibilities in
web design have a great idea for a web site but don t know where or how
to begin design for dummies 3rd edition is an ideal starting point fully
updated to cover the latest and the greatest in the world of web design
this fun but straightforward guide gets you caught up with everything
you need to know to organize your ideas create a template start
development test to make sure everything is working properly and launch
your finished site packed with invaluable advice on incorporating social
media aspects linking content with social sites and designing for mobile
devices this book will have you web designing like a pro in no time
highlights the many significant changes in the world of web design since
the previous edition including the introduction of html5 new
technologies for sharing media mobile web design and more zeroes in on
effectively using color text and navigation reveals helpful advice for
avoiding common pitfalls details ways to connect with social sites like
twitter and facebook design for dummies 3rd edition goes beyond just
making a basic web site and instead encourages you to create a site that



is appealing practical and useful

An Introduction to Web Site Design 2002-03
learn how to design a beautiful and engaging mobile app and website
charge of designing each screen or page with which a user interacts and
ensuring that the ui visually communicate with path so learn now ui ux
and design

Introduction to Web Design Using Microsoft
FrontPage, Workbook 2004-06-15
digital media tools is a clearly focussed introduction to the major
software tools used for creating digital graphics multimedia and pages
there are substantial chapters on each of the industry leading
applications such as photoshop or flash plus an introductory chapter on
the common interface elements readers will acquire a basic fluency with
these important tools learn what they do best and what their limitations
are the book is lavishly illustrated throughout and files are provided
on the supporting web site for students to work through all the major
examples themselves the approach is highly practical and founded in the
authors extensive experience with these tools but also supported by a
thorough understanding and explanation of the technical and theoretical
issues underpinning their use digital media tools is designed to be the
perfect practical companion text to the authors latest course design a
complete introduction this edition brings this very successful book up
to date and provides information on the latest versions of photoshop
flash illustrator and dreamweaver along with new coverage of bridge this
3rd edition introduces a wide range of new teaching and learning
features both in the book itself and on the new supporting site
digitalmediatools org

Web Design For Dummies 2012-03-21
student workbook

BASICS of UIUX and WEB DESIGN 2018-01-25
applicable to a wide spectrum of design activity this book offers an
ideal first step clearly explaining fundamental concepts and methods to
apply when designing for the user experience covering essential topics
from user research and experience design to aesthetics standards and
prototyping user experience design explains why user centered methods
are now essential to ensuring the success of a wide range of design
projects this second edition includes important new topics including
digital service standards onboarding and scenario mapping there are now
12 hands on activities designed to help you start exploring basic ux
tasks such as visualising the user journey and recognising user
interface patterns filled with straightforward explanations and examples
from around the world this book is an essential primer for students and
non designers needing an introduction to contemporary ux thinking and
common approaches designed specifically for newcomers to ux design the
companion website offers extra material for hands on activities
templates industry interviews contributor notes and sources of guidance
for those seeking to start a career in the industry



Digital Media Tools 2007-12-10
learning basic web design or html and css can be a daunting task if you
are like most people then you have a very basic knowledge of what
website design and development is and the concepts behind it you may
know a bit about html and css or what the basic layout of website looks
like but designing and developing your own site is far more complex and
requires skills you do not yet have this book endeavors to throw light
on the basics of website design and development and provide a thorough
overview of the markup language html and css in it you will find all you
need to know about html and css from its history to its syntax and
working if you are new to web design and programming this book will help
you hone your skills and master html and css usage and structure even if
you have some familiarity with the html and css languages you will still
will find this web design and programming book a helpful reference while
writing html and css code the book is divided into five main sections
that cover all major aspects of website design and development using
html and css the first introduces you to html its history and it use the
second gives an introduction to the working of the internet and where
html fits into the context there is a detailed description of html tags
attributes and elements and how to use them in web design and
programming the third section deals with the concept of css in website
design and development what it is why we should use it and more
importantly when then there is a section where different ides are
discussed where you can develop html code and see how it will appear on
the web we have chosen ms frontpage and adobe dream weaver for their
website design and development popularity simplicity and availability
finnaly we included a brief introduction to web hosting and cms will
familiarize you with joomla wordpress and drupal this is a natural next
step when it comes to web design and programming the book is full of
website design and development examples and screenshots that will help
the reader understand the code better and try working on code on their
own it is written in a very simple and comprehensive way and does not
require any advance knowledge of website design and development software
and programming if you have used the internet only for e mailing or
social networking you can still understand this web design and
programming book and start working on developing your own webpages
before uploading them on the worldwide web html and css are the simplest
website design and development tools and it is prudent to start with it
as your first step in the long journey to understanding programming
languages especially the ones used to design web based applications this
is the starting point for just about everyone when it comes to web
design and programming we hope you enjoy reading the website design and
development book and that it proves helpful and useful for you table of
contents for this design and programming book welcome to design and
programming history and introduction of html and css the internet design
and development introduction to html html tags and their attributes how
to use cascading style sheets css in design and programming html forms
and html entities images tables and lists hosting and content management
systems summary grab your copy today

Introduction To Web Design, Using Dreamweaver,
Student Workbook 2006-02-17
an introduction to design that provides a broad description of html css
and javascript this resource builds the reader s knowledge step by step



starting with simple html but quickly progressing into more advanced
interactive pages it includes many helpful examples that can be used in
real world sites along with a comprehensive css style guide as a handy
reference

User Experience Design 2019-05-30
from the moment it was published almost ten years ago elements of user
experience became a vital reference for web and interaction designers
the world over and has come to define the core principles of the
practice now in this updated expanded and full color new edition jesse
james garrett has refined his thinking about the going beyond the
desktop to include information that also applies to the sudden
proliferation of mobile devices and applications successful interaction
design requires more than just creating clean code and sharp graphics
you must also fulfill your strategic objectives while meeting the needs
of your users even the best content and the most sophisticated
technology won t help you balance those goals without a cohesive
consistent user experience to support it with so many issues involved
usability brand identity information architecture interaction design
creating the user experience can be overwhelmingly complex this new
edition of the elements of user experience cuts through that complexity
with clear explanations and vivid illustrations that focus on ideas
rather than tools or techniques garrett gives readers the big picture of
user experience development from strategy and requirements to
information architecture and visual design

Web Design Simplified 2013-10-04
the design pocket guide boxed set is for both beginning users who want a
brief introduction to core web technologies and more advanced users who
are looking for a convenient reference it s a valuable companion to
creating standards compliant markup that will help designers quickly
define content meaning presentation and behavior accessible convenient
and inexpensive this boxed set is exactly what many web designers need
it includes the following pocket guides package in an attractive slip
cover case the html pocket guide the css pocket guide the javascript
pocket guide

Web Design Principles 2012
this book is a second edition updated and expanded to explain the
technologies that help us find information on the web search engines and
web navigation tools have become ubiquitous in our day to day use of the
web as an information source a tool for commercial transactions and a
social computing tool moreover through the mobile web we have access to
the web s services when we are on the move this book demystifies the
tools that we use when interacting with the web and gives the reader a
detailed overview of where we are and where we are going in terms of
search engine and web navigation technologies

The Elements of User Experience 2010-12-16
this book is our version of the ultimate introduction to development
compiled with lessons projects code narrations etc the purpose of this
book is to give students a strong foundation of fundamentals of



development and technologies this book will take you through a vigorous
training regime including lessons reading material exercises and more
approaches to integrate the student s uniqueness with the lessons it
will give you a strong foundation for web development the projects given
in the book will give you much needed experience as a beginner and will
give you a nice basic portfolio to get you started and impress your
friends this book is aimed towards beginners amateurs and the following
audience 1 people of all ages and experiences younger students may
require help 2 people who have 5 years of experience working in the
industry and need to get some revision done 3 people who have always
wanted to do back end projects but couldn t get to it 4 people who want
to understand the concepts of web design better 4 people who are making
a transition between front end and back end 5 people who want to use
this book as an atlas for when google is down as you grow this book will
grow with you this book is written in a way that allows the reader to
skip sections and use this text combined with online articles or lessons
however we still suggest going from cover to cover while all this is
very nice the students are not meant to skip through the book in a short
amount of time we suggest learning sessions spread over a span of 6
months to a year more if you are under 12 years old

The Web Design Pocket Guide 2010-11-04
this set s hands on exercises complete with insider tips and detailed
color illustrations teach the latest techniques for using css for design
internationally recognized expert eric meyer provides beginners with a
gentle hands on introduction to using css

An Introduction to Search Engines and Web
Navigation 2011-01-14
this four color heavily illustrated book provides an understanding of
the principles of artistic design as they relate to the followed by the
application of those design principles using adobe dreamweaver

Simply Web Development 2019-09-11
a great introduction to the subject and a fascinating read james
friedlander boss brand experience manager vvast we all engage with
digital user experience design and user interfaces every day if you are
reading this on an e commerce platform then you are doing it right now
this is an invaluable introduction for designers and creatives on how to
create successful digital environments for users the discipline of
graphic design is increasingly carried out in the virtual sphere with a
greater emphasis on user interaction and user experience than ever
before this book takes students through the crucial stages and skills
that are needed for creating successful interactive digital environments
including data collection user analysis testing creating valid content
design for different devices and platforms prototyping and visualization
visual examples range from screen shots to diagrams and physical
prototypes while case studies featuring digital agencies and creatives
from around the world show how they approach each project



CSS Web Site Design 2007
visuo spatial working memory in website navigation cognitive processing
of visual design elements in virtual environments

Artistic Web Design Using Adobe Dreamweaver and
Photoshop 2011
design introduction to creating a website using dreamweaver mx

User Experience Design 2023-07-20
a two book set for web designers and front end developers this two book
set combines the titles html css designing and building sites and
javascript jquery interactive front end development together these two
books form an ideal platform for anyone who wants to master html and css
before stepping up to javascript and jquery html css covers structure
text links images tables forms useful options adding style with css
fonts colors thinking in boxes styling lists and tables layouts grids
and even seo google analytics ftp and html5 javascript jquery offers an
excellent combined introduction to these two technologies using a clear
and simple visual approach using diagrams infographics and photographs a
handy two book set that uniquely combines related technologies highly
visual format and accessible language makes these books highly effective
learning tools perfect for beginning web designers and front end
developers

Introduction to Cognitive Science 2013-11-08
for one quarter to one semester undergraduate courses in introduction to
human computer interaction courses design and user interface design this
text is the only one of its kind that addresses human computer
interaction as it relates to site design it stresses principles that can
be learned not just implementation techniques the text provides a
working knowledge of design aimed at creating pages and sites that are
attractive and user friendly plus allows students to become familiar
with the concepts and terminology of design as a basis for further study

Web Design 2017-10-18
a full color introduction to the basics of html and css every day more
and more people want to learn some html and css joining the professional
web designers and programmers are new audiences who need to know a
little bit of code at work update a content management system or e
commerce store and those who want to make their personal blogs more
attractive many books teaching html and css are dry and only written for
those who want to become programmers which is why this book takes an
entirely new approach introduces html and css in a way that makes them
accessible to everyone hobbyists students and professionals and it s
full color throughout utilizes information graphics and lifestyle
photography to explain the topics in a simple way that is engaging
boasts a unique structure that allows you to progress through the
chapters from beginning to end or just dip into topics of particular
interest at your leisure this educational book is one that you will
enjoy picking up reading then referring back to it will make you wish



other technical topics were presented in such a simple attractive and
engaging way this book is also available as part of a set in hardcover
design with html css javascript and jquery 9781119038634 and in
softcover design with html css javascript and jquery 9781118907443

Web Design with HTML, CSS, JavaScript and jQuery
Set 2014-09-29
user experience design is one of the fastest growing specialties in
graphic design smart companies realize that the most successful products
are designed to meet the needs and goals of real people the users this
means putting the user at the center of the design process this
innovative comprehensive book examines the user centered design process
from the perspective of a designer with rich imagery interactive design
introduces the different ux players outlines the user centered design
process from user research to user testing and explains through various
examples how user centered design has been successfully integrated into
the design process of a variety of design studios worldwide

User-centered Website Development 2004
part of packt s beginner s guide series each chapter focuses on a
specific part of your website and how to improve its design with the use
of jquery there are plenty of screenshots and practical step by step
instructions making it easy to apply jquery to your site this book is
for designers who have the basics of html and css but want to extend
their knowledge by learning to use javascript and jquery

HTML and CSS 2011-11-08

Interactive Design 2012-09-01

Jquery for Designers 2012-01-01
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